
   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Parent Pay activation letters have now been sent home in 
book bags. 

 
If you haven’t already done so, can we please request that you log in and activate your account. Even 
if your child has free school meals we still need parents to have their own Parent Pay account.  
 

Your help is greatly appreciated. Thank you.  

  
Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 20 September 2024 
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School dinner arrears 
We are £233.90 in arrears for school 
meals. Can parents please clear any 
dept. School lunches should be paid in 
advance. Automatic top-up, for as little 
as £5, can be set up on Parent Pay. 
 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Autumn 1 
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Autumn 1 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
What lovely weather we are having! 
 
For those of you weren’t aware, we’ve included the news about the FEAST 
awards. The organisation around this has been fantastic and having been in on 
some of the days myself, I can say the activities are amazing. Well done to 
Jenna and all the staff who took part. 
 
RDA news: some of you might have seen the article in the Horse and Hound 
featuring our Welburn lead, Elspeth Crookenden. Sadly, RDA cannot function at 
the moment until the mountain of earth and clay currently residing in the 
driveway is moved!  
 
Flamingo Land trip: everyone is looking forward to Tuesday’s trip to Flamingo 
Land, thank you to the Pickering and District Rotary Club for funding this! 
 

Marianne 

Heads-up! 

This week Miss Leetham’s group have been all 
about making new friends and getting to know the 
class team, as they settle into the first half term.  
 
The lovely weather means that they’ve been able to 
enjoy the sunshine in their colourful outdoor area! 

If you haven’t already done so, please complete your consent 
letter for your child to go on the school trip to Flamingo Land. 

 

Please send them in with your child on Monday. Thank you 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Welburn Hall Awarded School Champion from FEAST 
 
In their first School Engagement Awards, we are very proud to say that FEAST has 
awarded Welburn Hall School their highest accolade of School Champion. 
 

This is in recognition of the holiday activity clubs that Welburn Hall has provided for 
students. The award considers the quality of activities, the food, general organisation, 
as well as how we promote our clubs and assist parents to access them.  
 

Jenna Kendell, Safeguarding and Inclusion Manager commented: 
“Having done this for the first time at Easter, I’m thrilled to receive this award!  
We include lots of great activities, such as cooking, rebound therapy, arts and crafts, 
Lego therapy, and serve our young people freshly prepared, locally sourced food.  
 

“We’ve enjoyed great parent feedback; they’re really happy about how their children 
have interacted with their peers and put themselves forward for things that they might 
not normally do. “ 
 

“In our summer programme, visits from the ice cream and fish and chips vans were a 
particular highlight!  
 
“Via the activity days our staff interact with students in a relaxed setting, where the aim 
of the day is simply about fun and that has been a source of pleasure for all of us.” 
 

Our next activity days will be during the Christmas holidays. Dates to follow.  
 
FEAST is Food. Entertainment. Arts. Sport. Together. and provides a range of holiday 
activities for children and young people across North Yorkshire.  



   
 

 

 
 
 
 

Prize Donations 
Our HSA are asking for donations of grocery items to make 
up food hamper prizes, eg, canned food, biscuits, tea, pasta, 
jam etc. They need them for Monday morning. 
 

Your help is greatly appreciated. Thank you.  

Super-Prize Bingo 
Monday 23 Sept 2024 

7.30pm Eyes down 
 

Ryedale Indoor Bowls Club,  
Scarborough Rd, Norton, Malton YO17 8EG 

 
Please join us for bingo in support of our fantastic HSA. 

 
Our HSA are currently fundraising to refurbish and upgrade our tennis 

courts into a multi-use sports space. 

Our HSA have now registered Welburn Hall for the scheme – so if you shop at 
Asda, either in store or online, can we ask that you please 
 

1. Download the Asda Rewards App 

2. Opt into the Cashpot for Schools campaign 

3. Select Welburn Hall School to receive the cash 

Once you’ve opted in and selected Welburn Hall, Asda will add £1 to our Cashpot; 
they give us an additional £50 after at least one customer has shopped and 
scanned the Rewards app. 
 
Details of the scheme are on their website here. You can download the app from 
here as well. 
 
We’ve only got until 24 November – so please download the Asda Rewards app!! 

Welburn Hall Signs up for 

Cashpot for Schools 

Asda is donating £000’s to schools with their new 
Cashpot for Schools initiative. 

 
It runs from 2 September until 24 November 2024 

and during that time a percentage of your Asda 
shopping spend can be donated to our school. 

https://www.asda.com/cashpotforschools


   
 

 

 

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) aims to 
ensure all children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, healthy 

and achieving. 
 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number: 0300 131 2 131 
Or see their website here: 

 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

